Perrone, Michael

From: Mayo, Rachel <rmayo@RC.com>
Sent: Monday, March 02, 2015 4:23 PM-
To: ' Perrone, Michael

Cc: Baldwin, Kenneth

Subject: FW: EM Questions

Mike, we looked into your questions below

On Greenwich EM-VER,057-150213...9 aniennas are being replaced with 9 newer model antennas. .. it was a typo on our
end..the quantity for the 2100 MHz replacement should have said three (3) instead of two (2) on the cover page.

ON Branford- EM-VER-014-150217 ..the structural is correct, we inverted the quantity on the two types antennas.
Sorry for the confusion.

Please let me know if you need additional information.

| Rachel A, Mayo

Land Use Anaiyst

Robinson & Cole LLP

280 Trumbull Street

Hartford, CT 06103

Direct 860.275.8213 | Fax 860.275.8299
mayo@rc.com | www.rc.com

Bio | Contact Card

Rohinson+Cole
Boston | Hartford | New York | Providence | Sfamford
Albany | Los Angeles | Miami | New London

From: Perrone, Michael [mailto:Michael.Perrone@ct.gov]
Sent: Monday, March 02, 2015 3:32 PM

To: Baldwin, Kenneth ‘

Subject: EM Questions

Attorney Baldwin:

EM-VER-057-150213 — 36 Rich Avenue, Greenwich

Are nine antennas being replaced with eight antennas? | just wanted to make sure that was correct. -
EM-VER-014-150217 — 405 Brushy Plain Road, Branford

The quantities of the BXA-171085 and BXA-171063 antennas appear to be interchanged. The text says two BXA-171085
antennas and one BXA-171063 antenna. The structural says one BXA-171085 antenna and two BXA-171063

antennas. |sthat a typo in the text?

Thanks.

Mike




